
Yacht  club  looking  for  new
members
South Lake Tahoe Yacht Club’s annual membership drive is June
11 at the clubhouse at the Tahoe Keys Marina.

The group is designed for people who love being on Lake Tahoe,
have fun participating in a variety of activities and like to
give  back  to  the  community.  Boat  ownership  is  not  a
requirement  for  membership.

Potential members are invited to the lunch to meet active
members and learn more about our club.

The event is noon until 3pm.

Contact Carol Gerard at 530.542.2876 for more information.
RSVP is preferred, but not required.
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